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22 April 2024 

Pookeno Main Street and Roundabout upgrade project 

Kia ora, 

We are progressing rapidly with our work on the Main Street project and will shortly be 

ready to lay a new Asphalt road surface. 

To minimise disruption to business and the public we will do this work over two nightshifts 

during the week beginning 6 May. The following week (beginning 13 May) will be used if 

weather is not suitable in the week of 6 May. The exact nights will not be confirmed until 

the week itself as laying Asphalt is weather dependant. 

The hours of work will be between 8pm and 6am when Main Street will be closed to 

motorists with detours in place. 

Travel will be available via our current detour route around Hitchen Road, Gateway Park 

Drive, and McDonald Road.  

Market Street will be temporarily opened to allow access to and exit from the northern end 

of Pookeno Main Street. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this please get in touch with Brian Cathro 

on 021 412 626 or brian.cathro@waikatoalliance.co.nz  

 

We appreciate that there will be some noise impact during this work and always seek to 

keep this to a minimum. 

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation whilst we carry out these 

essential works. 

Yours sincerely  

  

Gary Dela Rue  
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